
The Overview and Scrutiny Committee met on the 18th January 2022 

and discussed the East Herts Housing Strategy 2022 to 2027 where 

recommendations and comments were made to the Executive as 

detailed in the report at Item 12 of the agenda.  

 

We also discussed the Parks and Open Spaces Strategy and again 

members made comments to the Executive for consideration as 

detailed in the report at Item 13 of the agenda.  

 

Other issues discussed were the future EV charges in East Herts car 

parks.  

 

Cllr John Wyllie 

Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

 


